
Tedder Hall, Manby Park, Louth, Lincolnshire. LN11 8UP
T: 01507 601111
www.e-lindsey.gov.uk

Ms. S. Newman,
The Planning Inspectorate,

By e-mail:-
imminghamget@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Your Reference: TR030008

Our Reference: N/113/01698/22/IC

Contact: Miss Michelle Walker

Ext:

Email:

Date: 29 September 2022

Dear Ms Newman,

APPLICANT: Associated British Ports,
PROPOSAL: Environmental Impact Assessment (E.E.C. Directive 85/337/E.E.C.

as amended by Council Directive 97/11E.C.) for a scoping
opinion/consultation with respect to the proposed Immingham
Green Energy Terminal - ABP Green Hydrogen.

LOCATION: IMMINGHAM ABP GREEN HYDROGEN DEVELOPMENT

Thank you for you for consulting East Lindsey District Council on the EIA Scoping
Opinion for this project in Immingham.

I can advise that this authority has no comments to make.

Yours sincerely

M. Walker

Michelle Walker
Deputy Development Manager




